
Appendix 5 – Pan London Mobility Scheme proposals 
 
The following wording to be added to the Council’s existing Allocations Scheme: 
  
“The Council participates in pan-London mobility (PLM) arrangements and accordingly up to 
five per cent of the properties that become available to the Council for re-letting or nomination 
each year will be made available to transferring tenants from other boroughs under those 
arrangements. For more details of the PLM arrangements see 
htttp://www.london.gov.uk/priorities/housing/housingneed/mobility/pan-london-mobility. 
  
The decision as to which of our vacancies will be put forward to the operators of PLM for 
applicants from other boroughs will be made by the Assistant Housing Provision Manager 
(Lettings & Nominations) 
  
The ultimate decision as to which PLM registrant will be let the property will be made by 
Assistant Housing Provision Manager (Lettings & Nominations).  The highest priority registrant 
will be let the property.  Where two or more registrants have the same priority, a decision will 
be made by the Assistant Housing Provision Manager (Lettings & Nominations) in consultation 
with the Housing Provision Manager or Housing Needs Manager.  
  
As a result of our participation in PLM, existing tenants of this Council can make transfer 
applications through PLM to be considered for vacancies in other London local authority 
areas.” 
 


